
Coyote Tales Vol. 14 

Dear Corron Parents, 

Please take a few minutes to complete the Parent Satisfaction Survey.  I know the majority of you are very pleased and 
satisfied with the educational program that we provide for your family here at Corron.  I believe it's very important 
for the district office and Board of Education members to hear from you regarding your positive feedback.  It is such a 
positive affirmation for our teachers, staff members, and principal to receive feedback to know what's working and 
what improvements we need to continue to make to meet each person's need.  Thank you for taking the time to 
complete this very important survey. 

D303 Parent Survey Open Through December 14 

The 2016 St. Charles Community Unit School District 303 Parent Satisfaction Survey is taking place through December 14. 
Parents of all District 303 students are strongly encouraged to participate. 

Just click the appropriate link below to take the survey.  The survey takes about 10 minutes to complete.  Parents can complete 
one survey for each of their children who attend a District 303 school. The survey is available in English and Spanish.  

Take the Elementary School Survey! 

Take the Middle School Survey! 

Take the High School Survey! 

 Yearbooks- DECEMBER 16th is APPROACHING! It's the final day to order yearbooks for the $16.00 price! 

After December 16th the price increases to $18.00. You can order your books online www.inter-

state.com/yearbook and enter the code 11713N.  

 

Movie Night- And the winner is......Secret Life of Pets!  Save the date for a family night out on Friday January 

27th at 6pm.  Please see the attached flyer and sign up to attend.  We provide a slice of pizza for all those who 

sign up in advance.  Questions...please contact Nicole at nicolegiancaterino@yahoo.com 

 

Lost and Found- Our Lost and Found table is overflowing! Please take a look for missing items whenever you 

are in the building. All unclaimed items will be donated to charity before Christmas Break. 

 

Negative lunch account balances- There are currently many students who have a negative lunch account 

balance.  An easy way to monitor your student’s balance and bring their balance up to date is by signing up for 

PushCoin at www.pushcoin.com. By using PushCoin, you can add money to your student’s lunch account, 

check their balance, receive email notifications when the balance becomes negative and even transfer funds 

from one student to another. Visit www.pushcoin.com to set up an account and have your students ID number 

handy. 

 

Student Absences- It is very important that parents call the Corron attendance line at 331-228-6900 if your 

child is ill, will be late to school or for any other reason they will not be in attendance for the day. For out of 

town or other extended absences, please fill out a Prearranged Absence Form located on the Corron Website 

under “Corron Forms” on the right hand side of the Home page. 

 

 

Calendar of Events 
 

 

12/9/16 11:30am-12:15pm 4th Grade Publishing Party 

http://survey.k12insight.com/k/RQsSUYXsQPVVsPsPsP
http://survey.k12insight.com/k/RQsSUYXsQPVTsPsPsP
http://survey.k12insight.com/k/RQsSUYXsQPVUsPsPsP
mailto:nicolegiancaterino@yahoo.com


12/12/16  AVIC  K-4th 

12/13/16 9:45 - 11:45am 2nd Grade Field Trip - Elgin Museum 

12/13/16 9-10am AVIC 5th Grade 

12/13/16 3-4pm Winter Chess Club begins 

12/14/16 3-4pm Last day Let’s Build It Club 

12/14/16 6:30-7pm Volunteer Parent Meeting 

12/14/16 7-9pm PTO Meeting 

12/16/16 9-10am 1st Grade Family Day-Cafeteria 

12/16/16 1:30 Parents sign in 

1:45-2:45pm Party 

Classroom Holiday Parties 

12/19/16-1/2/17 No School Winter Break 

1/3/17  School Resumes 

1/6/17 8-8:20am Breakfast with Books 

1/9/17  AVIC K-4th 

1/10/17 9-10am AVIC 5th Grade 

1/16/17  MLK Holiday-No school 

1/18/17 7-9pm PTO Meeting 

1/20/17  Institute Day-No school for students 

1/27/17 6-9pm Family Movie Night 

 

 

 

 

 


